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Bennington College 
March 4-, 194-2 

The Educational Policies Committee met on Wednes­
day, February 25, 1942, at 6:30 p.m. in the Committee Dining 
Room. ?resent were Helen Levine, Cynthia Jenkinson, Hilda 
Wheelwright, Ann Mills, and Nika Pleshkoff. Joan Strong was 
absent. 

E. P. Q. Elections 

The division meetings to nominate candidates will 
be held at 5:10, Thursday the twenty-sixth. '~e nominations 
should be posted on the bulletin board by Friday. The elec­
tion itself will be held on Wednesday, March 4, and the 
ballot boxes will be open from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. that day. 
The E. P. C. will meet immediately afterwards to count the 
ballots, so that the new representatives may be announced 
at the Community meeting at 5 o'clock that afternoon. 

December Elections 

It was suggested that the Constitution be amended 
to have elections held in December instead of March. In 
this way the new officers could begin functioning at the very 
beginning of the 5pring term. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Niikka PPleshkokoffff
Nika Pleshkoff, Secretary 


